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Regarding Certain Media Reports 
 

Tokyo, October 31, 2017 - Today, the Nihon Keizai Shimbun (Nikkei) published a report 
concerning Fujitsu's PC business. This report was not based on any official announcement 
made by Fujitsu. 

 
In February 2016 Fujitsu split off its PC business, and has been exploring a strategic 
cooperation in the PC business with Lenovo. However, Fujitsu has not yet reached an 
agreement with regard to entering into a contract. Negotiations toward entering into a contract 
as soon as possible remain ongoing. Fujitsu will promptly announce matters that require 
disclosure as they arise.  

 
 

Press Contacts: 

Fujitsu Limited 

Public and Investor Relations Division 

Inquiries: https://www.fujitsu.com/global/about/resources/news/presscontacts/form/index.html 

 

About Fujitsu 

Fujitsu is the leading Japanese information and communication technology (ICT) company offering a full 

range of technology products, solutions and services. Approximately 155,000 Fujitsu people support 

customers in more than 100 countries. We use our experience and the power of ICT to shape the future 

of society with our customers. Fujitsu Limited (TSE: 6702) reported consolidated revenues of 4.5 trillion 

yen (US$40 billion) for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2017. For more information, please see 

http://www.fujitsu.com. 
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